
-----Original Message----- 
From: Kristine Hall [mailto:hallroad@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 1:31 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Buffalo River watershed 
 
Dear sirs and ms.   
We are taxpayers in Arkansas and special circumstances surround our first national river.    
We would ask you to protect this priceless resource and not allow any additional hog operations or large 
scale animal operations in the Buffalo River watershed area.  This is Arkansas' crown jewel and every 
precaution should be taken to protect it. 
Thank you, 
Kristine and Patrick Hall 
Prairie Grove, 
Ar. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


